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March 11, 1946.

Mr. alexander Fitz-Hugh, President,
P. P. Williams Company,
Vicksburg, Mississippi.

Dear Mr. Fitz-Hugh:

This is to thank you for your letter of
March 6 commenting on my recent statement in regard
to inflation controls. I was not aware that anyone,
certainly anyone in a responsible position in the
Government, proposed to retain the controls when the
inflation pressures have passed. Ulhester Bowles,
Paul Porter and others have been explicit in saying
that they should be removed as soon as these dangers
disappear.

while I have not seen Professor Harper's
booklet, I take it that he is arguing for completely
free interplay of prices, You are aware, however,
that the most influential pressure groups repre-
senting labor and farmers do not want to leave wage
rates or agricultural prices to any such free inter-
play. I doubt that Congress is likely to go contrary
to their wishes generally speaking.

Sincerely yours,

M. S. Eccles,
Chairman.





